
Hello 

Ceres Unified School District will be offering Free All Sports 

Physicals for the 2017-2018 school year and would like to offer 

this information to your 6th grade (soon to be 7th grade) student 

who may want to participate in Junior High Sports.    

 

 

Free All Sports Physicals will be held at Central Valley High 

School (4033 Central Avenue, Ceres, CA  95307) in the 

Professional Development Room. 

Saturday, May 20, 2017 – 9:00 am – 1:00 pm  

Friday, August 11, 2017 – 3:30 pm – 7:00 pm 

Tuesday, November 7, 2017 – 3:30 pm – 7:00 pm 

 


